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23rd May 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I hope you are well and that your child felt positive about SATs week and is now looking forward to enjoying the 
final weeks of primary school. 
 

I'm writing to share a number of important and exciting events that will support both students and families as we 
prepare for the transition to Montgomery Academy. 
 

Weekly School Tours 

We are pleased to offer weekly after-school tours of Montgomery, starting next half term. These will be held on: 
Wednesday 4th June 
Wednesday 11th June 

Wednesday 18th June 

Wednesday 25th June 

 
Each tour will begin at 3:30pm, led by our Transition Prefects. This is a great opportunity to explore the school 
site again and speak with key staff members. If you would like to attend, please click on the link to register your 
interest https://forms.gle/THEHsJ6avcxiNL7F6  
 
Tutor Group Preferences 

As we begin organising tutor groups for September, we’d like to give you the opportunity to share your child’s 
preferences. Please complete the sections below to let us know: 
 

Up to three students your child would like to be placed with in their tutor group 

Any students they would prefer not to be placed with 
 
While we cannot guarantee all requests, we will aim to accommodate at least one preferred name wherever 
possible. 
 

Please complete your preferences using: https://forms.gle/22BkvfpzZ1cADReR7  
 

KOOTH Parent/Carer Webinars 

KOOTH, the online mental health platform for young people, is hosting free webinars for parents and carers. 
These sessions will include: 
How Kooth supports young people 

Creating and managing an account 
Online safeguarding practices 

Live Q&A opportunity 

 
Webinar Dates: 
18th June 9:15 - 10:15 
2nd July 11:30 - 12:30 

https://forms.gle/THEHsJ6avcxiNL7F6
https://forms.gle/22BkvfpzZ1cADReR7
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%253ameeting_OTMwNTRhZmUtNzcyOS00NWRlLTgxOWYtYTg1MTFmOTdjNDlh%2540thread.v2/0?context%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522db4a01f7-1f32-414a-951d-71e42a752687%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%2522305c346b-ee4b-4544-95b8-a48c5ab978e1%2522%257d&source=gmail-imap&ust=1747900158000000&usg=AOvVaw2gN_rjoQWjE0h2BEZOhAPf
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%253ameeting_MmNmYjc5YzUtNDVjNi00NWY1LTk4ZWUtODI2MTc0ZDdmMTRj%2540thread.v2/0?context%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522db4a01f7-1f32-414a-951d-71e42a752687%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%2522305c346b-ee4b-4544-95b8-a48c5ab978e1%2522%257d&source=gmail-imap&ust=1747900158000000&usg=AOvVaw3RcrsxnXB_KGs3L0zxFHyI


I encourage you to attend if you would like to learn more about mental health support available to your child. 
Please click on either date above to register your interest.  
 

Parents and Carers Transition Workshop: Hosted by Mrs Reilly, Year 7 Pastoral Manager 

Wednesday 9th July 

5:00–6:30pm 

Assembly Hall, Montgomery Academy 

 

We are pleased to offer a Transition Workshop for parents and carers, led by Mrs Reilly, our experienced Year 7 
Pastoral Manager. With over 20 years of expertise in youth work and education, Mrs Reilly will share practical 
strategies and advice to support a smooth and confident transition to secondary school. 
 

Spaces are limited to 35 attendees and will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. If demand exceeds 
capacity, we will look to schedule a second session to accommodate more families. 
 

This workshop is a valuable opportunity to ask questions, share concerns, and gain insight into how best to 
support your child during this important stage. 
 

To attend, please register your interest by clicking on the link below: https://forms.gle/8MAwmt59cWncrTAPA  
 

Transition Day – Thursday 3rd July 

I can confirm that Transition Day will take place on Thursday 3rd July. Further details will be shared with you 
closer to the time. 
 

Induction Evening: Thursday 17th July 

On Thursday 17th July, we are delighted to invite families to our Induction Evening at Montgomery Academy. The 
event will begin in the Assembly Hall with welcome speeches from Mr Careless, Year 7 Progress Manager, and 
myself. Following this, there will be an opportunity to meet your child’s progress tutor, enjoy refreshments, and 
speak with key members of staff, including representatives from our SEND department, Pastoral Team, and 
Senior Leadership Team. 
 

If you have any questions, big or small, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me via email or telephone. I’m 
here to support you and your child every step of the way. 
 

Have a great half term break, 
Mrs Campbell 
 
 
 
Mrs Campbell 
Senior Teacher in charge of Transition 
Curriculum Leader of PE 

https://forms.gle/8MAwmt59cWncrTAPA

